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Response (Denis) 
Dear Martin: 

.:::::·:·: ... 

s12112003 2: sdid~ ~!!t 
Thank you for your inquiry. The Model 700 that ¥.~:t:r have was fl~i!l:l':ltifactured 
in 2001 at our firearms plant in Ilion New York. Your firearm is not 
subj~ct to the Bolt Lock safety Mod1f1cation P.:~~qi:f::F!:l.l!· This program applies 
to f1 rearms that were manufactured prior to 1:~$:Z::::::i,:.~~:t;::)N_ere manufactured 
with the bolt lock on the safety, we do not halle res:t:i;,'ctions on the use 
of "factory 1 oads" that were manufactured i ~f?~tie unl"l::~:i;iy:~t:l~es. we do not 
recommend ANY military surplus ammunition. Wti<do not reC"dhi:!V:li,!nd the use of 
arrnnunition that ·is manufactured outside of<:~l:!.:i..s country. OLir r·ifles are 
designed to withstand factory ammunition t:b*l:t:::::ci::~:::Joaded in accordance to 
SAMMI specifications. we hope that this infiiril1iliM:!(~,:A.s helpful to you. If 
you have further questions feel free to contacf··::hS:{:::::::::·:::·.·. 
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Subject to Protective v. Remington 

MAE00006289 


